110 EAST MAIN STREET PO. BOX 565 CECILTON, MARYLAND 21913

Dear Ms. Mary Elizabeth Cooper:

This letter is to inform you that the Cecilton Volunteer Fire Company is in receipt of your letter dated October 5, 2017 and that we are fully aware of the existence and locations of the newly installed fire hydrants in the communities of Sunset Pointe, Bay View Estates and West View Shores. We also understand that the hydrants are fully operable and available for use within the parameters described in your letter.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please let me know. Thank you!

Sincerely

Jay Pardee

Cecilton Volunteer Fire Company Chief